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April 19, 2023

Dear Valued Customer,

We are excited to announce the construction of our brand-new Oakuville store is nearing
completion. To have the store fully functional there will be a short closure of our Oakville location.
Saturday, April 22" will be the last day our existing Oakville store will be open for retail shopping. Our
new Oakville retail location, at 2501 Beryl Road, Oakville, ON, L6J 7X3 will be open for retail shopping as
of Tuesday, May 9%

During the closure of our Oakville store, we welcome customers to shop online or visit your
nearest McCarthy retail location for sizing/fittings. Please visit www.mccarthyuniforms.ca/location to
find the most convenient location. We will also be offering free shipping for any school that has Oakville
as their home store, until the new retail location is open.

We apologize for any inconvenience but are excited to welcome everyone to our brand-new
retail location at 2501 Beryl Road.

Please reach out to our customer service team by email or phone for any additional inquiries:

Telephone Number: 416-593-6900
Toll Free Number: 1-800-668-8261
Email: customerservice@meccarthyuniforms.ca

Thank you
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